
-.

-

4

U-0551
/LL/NDIS POWER 00MPANY L30-82(09-23)6

500 SOUTH 27TH STREET, DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62525
September 23, 1982

Mr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief
Standardization & Special Projects Branch;

Division of Licensing,

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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Dear Mr. Thomas:

Clinton Power Station Unit 1
Docket No. 50-461

By the letter dated September 3, 1982, Mr. Dale Holtzscher,
Chairman of the LRG-II Working Group, provided you with position
papers on six of the fifty-eight presently i''2ntified LRG-II
issues. As you know, Illinois Power Company is a member of
the LRG-II. We would like to advise you, in accordance with
the practices developed by NRR and the LRG-II, that Illinois
Power Company hereby incorporates five of the six position
papers provided in Mr. Holtzscher's September 3, 1982 letter
into the Clinton Power Station OL application.

For specificity, the September 3, 1982 letter provides
information on the LRG-II issues identified in the following
manner:

3-CHEB,Reh.12-CPB, Rev. 1
2-HFS, Rev. 1 5-ASB
3-HFS, Rev. 1 4-MEB

Illinois Power is not incorporating the LRG-II position paper
on issue 2-HFS into our application at this time since we are
attempting to develop a plant-unique program to address this
issue.
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; When subsequent LRG-II position papers are developed and
provided to NRR, we intend to incorporate them in similar ;

fashion. !<

Sincerely,
,

!
. .

. <,

G. E. Wuller
' '

Supervisor-Licensing
Nuclear Station Engineering

DLH/lt'

! cc: J. H. Williams , NRC Clinton Proj ect Manager
H. H. Li vermore , NRC Resident Inspector-

F. J. Miraglia, Jr., NRC LRG-II Project Manager
Illinois Dept. of Nuclear Safety
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